
COMMON GROUND MEETING – APRIL 17, 2018 

Meeting held at 6:30 pm at the Duck Pond Activity Center on April 17, 2018. Present – 

Kathy Goldman, Chairperson, Roberta Prudden and Sharon McCann. Absent – Toni 

Travalent and Robert Dye. 

 

Discussed what annuals to plant in the common ground areas and the Regatta Flower 

Pots.  

1. Soldiers – Fill in area with coneflowers in one color to match what is already 

there. 

 

2. Regatta Flower Pots – Wants lots of color, no natives, Plants that are colorful and 

showy so they really pop. 

 

 

3. In front of the Regatta Island Monument – Begonias, Azaleas, Shasta Daisy or 

Black eyed Susan or possibly Impatiens or Vinca 

 

4. Blue Wild Indigo Annuals were also mentioned as a possibility. 

 

Meting adjourned at 7:15 pm. Next meeting May 15, 2018. 

 

 

 


